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Attorneys address key employer questions

ANN ARBOR, Mich. – The “Affordable Care Act” (ACA), signed into
law by President Obama in 2010, sought to reduce rampant
double-digit medical inflation by making health insurance
available and attainable for United States citizens and legal
residents. Employer-sponsored group health plans cover
millions of employees, and employers have struggled to stay
abreast of the ACA requirements impacting those plans.

Butzel Long attorneys Mark W. Jane and Diane M. Soubly will
address key questions and the future of the ACA during a free
webinar from 12:00-1:00 p.m. EST on Thursday, October 18, 2018. To
register, please visit: ww.butzel.com/events. For more
information, call Jon Spencer at (313) 983-6995 or
spencer@butzel.com.

“Employers large and small have wrestled with the sheer scope
of ACA requirements and changes over the past eight years,”
notes Jane. “Almost two years into a very different
Administration, the ACA landscape has radically changed,”
comments Soubly. “Regulatory changes and the many ACA
lawsuits filed by states, health care providers, and insurers have
created uncertainty and potentially increased costs for
employers.”

The webinar will explore such questions as:

● What legal challenges have employers faced as a result of
the ACA’s provisions?

● What ACA requirements have changed and what are their
likely impacts?

● What must an employer do today?


